Prayer
Requests at
a Glance

1 - For Savannah to
have a safe delivery
this Friday (7/2).

2 - For our son to be
born completely
healthy.

3 - For meetings to
continue to get
booked.

4 - For Ali and
Michelle to accept
Christ as their
Savior.

5 - For Uganda as

Covid is spreading
through the country.
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MATTHEW & SAVANNAH
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Ambassadors of Christ to the Ugandan People

Dear Pastors and Friends,

Savannah and I have had a full two months of meetings! We have been in many states and
have gotten to give the gospel out to many people throughout those states. We praise the
Lord for both of these things. We would also like to praise the Lord for His goodness as well
as for His provision. There were some bumps in the road with trying to register the car that
the Lord just provided for us, but He has worked all of the problems out, and the car is now
good to go! Please pray that there will not be any more car problems that arise.

Savannah got a great soul winning opportunity while at the doctor’s office for her baby
check-ups. One of the midwives at the practice was curious about what I did for a living.
Savannah used our missions work as a segway into the Gospel. Please pray that Michelle
will get saved. The Lord has worked it out that Michelle will be the one who delivers our
baby boy, and we are planning on giving her the Gospel again at this God-given opportunity.

I would also like to request prayer for Uganda. There are Covid outbreaks all over the
country right now, and President Museveni has ordered the country back into lockdown.
Please pray for the safety of the people as well as the missionaries that are over there. A
missionary friend that let me stay at his house when I visited Uganda just passed away from
Covid while still on the field.

Our most urgent request is for Savannah. At one of her check-ups a few weeks ago, her lab
results came back revealing some minor complications that have arisen. She is doing fine,
but if any of the complications worsen, the situation would get dangerous for both her and
the baby. The doctors have decided to induce her at the thirty-seven week mark which will
be tomorrow (July 2nd). Please pray that her delivery will go smoothly and that she and the
baby will be perfectly healthy. This induction has been a blessing in disguise on multiple
levels, and we are thankful that God always knows what’s best! We will introduce the little
man to you in our next prayer letter. We will be taking some time off to give Savannah some
time to recover before we resume meetings.

For the furtherance of the Gospel,
Matthew and Savannah Gardner
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THIS IS A UGANDAN GAS PUMP. UGANDA
IS LIKE SOME STATES IN THE UNITED
STATES: YOU ARE NOT ALLOWED TO

PUMP YOUR OWN GAS. EVERY GAS PUMP

IN UGANDA HAS AN ATTENDANT.



